
 

 

The Week Ahead 
Term 6 Week 4 

 
Dear All,  
 
What a fantastic day we have had for Sports Day! The 
children were so enthusiastic and excited and it as lovely 
to see so many family members coming to join us this 
afternoon to support them.  
 
Congratulations to Gryphon house who won the entire 
event and well done to everyone who took part. Thank 
you to Mr Birleson who organised the day and to all the 
staff who made the day so special.  
 
We have this week announced that in September the 
Foundation classrooms will be moving to the front of the 
school where the current Year 1 classrooms are. Year 1 
will then move to the current Foundation rooms.  
 
We have parent consultations next week so if you would 
like to come along then please do book your slot on 
Parentmail. We look forward to seeing you there.  
 
Best Wishes,  
From Mrs Rutt  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 28th June 

 Parent Consultations 4.00 – 7.00pm (book your slot on Parentmail) 

Wednesday 29th  June  

 Year 5 Curriculum Day at St Laurence School 

Thursday 30th June 

 FS September 2022 Play Sessions  
 Parent Consultations 4.00 – 7.00pm (book your slot on Parentmail) 

Lunch Menu: Week 1 

Cake Day: Year FS 



 

 

Friday 1 July  

 We welcome Rev. Ann Keating and Zoe Yeomans to carry out a workshop with 
Year 6 

Save the date… 

Presentation by the School Nursing team – Tuesday 5 July Berryfield Hall (KS1) 

Wiltshire School Nursing recognise that at times it can be difficult for parents to know how best to 
support a child that experiences anxiety, our presentation is designed to give parents a better 
understanding of their child’s behaviour and give some strategies that may be helpful to them.   

School Garden Project 

The school garden is proving to be very popular with the children who are working on their own beds 
with their teacher (notably year 1 who have tomatoes, radishes and lettuces looking fabulous) and 
also in the lunchtime Kitchen Garden Club run by Mr Birleson and Lizzie Munday weekly.  The 
children have tended the plots so well that they are thriving but there is a large area still to reclaim 
from nature and this is a job for the adults. 

Lizzie is looking for volunteers to help reclaim the bug hunting area behind the garden and the 
overgrown (but laden) fruit bushes this Saturday 1-4pm.  Come and see what the children have 
achieved so far with a little help and give them a hand with the rest.  Also, if you are thinking of 
growing your own and are looking for some pointers or troubleshooting tips, please do come along 
and Lizzie and the other keen growers who have historically turned up to help will be delighted to 
share what they know.  Cultivating a community of growers is what the garden is all about! 

 

          



 

 

 

 

 


